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16th October 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Thank you for returning the slip to show interest in your child attending the football match on 
Saturday 16th November. Please see below details for the event. 

When - Saturday 16th November 2024 

Where – Meet at B&Q car park, Westhulme Way, Oldham OL1 2QL 

What time – 2pm 

You will need to collect your child at 5.15pm at B&Q car park, at the same place you dropped them 
off. Please ensure you are on time, they cannot walk back on their own. 

Your child will need to wear warm clothing, including a warm coat with gloves and hat if possible. 

Your child may bring money with them to the game where they can purchase food and drink if you 
require. 

Please note that this is a football game where adults and the wider general public are in 
attendance. The children will be seated in the family stand and there will be 4 teaching staff from 
school along with a designated safeguarding officer from the football club. 

Thank you for your support, 

Mrs Spence 
Year 6 class teacher 

………………..………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Football Match 

Saturday 16th November 2024 

I give permission for my child ________________________ Class: ____ to attend Oldham Athletic 
Football Ground on Saturday 16th November 2024. 

Signed: ____________________ Date: _____________________ 

Contact number: _____________________ 
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